
From: "Hamlin, Eric P"
To: "Tarbuck, Kathy" <Kathy.Tarbuck@maine.gov>

Date: 11/8/2023 7:58:00 PM
Subject: Dragon leachate proposal

Hi, Kathy,
 
Mike Martunas just called and gave me a little background on the Dragon proposal to gravity feed sanitary
water to mix with leachate.  I think Mike mentioned this before his move to L&A, but I’d like to chat with you
about it sometime…maybe next week if possible.
 
Eric P. Hamlin
Manager, Solid Materials Management Unit
BRWM/Division of Materials Management
Maine Department of Environmental Protection
Office:  207-822-6344
Cell:  207-694-9389
www.maine.gov/dep
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